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C E L E B R A T I O N 
 

These things I have spoken to you, that my joy may be in you, and that your joy may be full. 
- John 15:11 

 
Wow!  What an amazing week it has been at St. Ferdinand School!  Starting 

with the throngs of school families, interested parishioners, old friends, and even a 

few new faces that roamed our school hallways at Sunday’s Open House, it was 

wonderful to kick off the week on such a strong note showing off our students’ 

wonderful classroom projects and interactive displays to the community!  Then, 

through your generosity with bringing in travel-sized toiletries, Monday was a day 

of service to those less fortunate in our community with the creation of Blessing 

Bags for the needy.  Our very own St. Ferdinand Parish Food Pantry will help to 

disperse some of those bags.  Tuesday brought with it the praying of the World 

Mission Rosary to remember poor nations around the world.  Older students took 

turns leading the school community in the prayers for each bead, while the younger 

grades presented beautiful roses to Mary.  Celebrating our fantastic faculty and 

stupendous staff comprised Wednesday’s activities, and today, Thursday, students 

at all grade levels are experiencing ​Junior Achievement ​presentations about 

commerce and economics by morning and religious vocation presentations by 

afternoon.  What new windows to their future worlds are being opened to them 

today!  Tomorrow, students will round out the week by celebrating THEMSELVES 

through an out-of-uniform day and some special surprises.  (Don’t forget to sign up 

for Family Movie Night tomorrow and have the kiddos come in pajamas!) 

There is so much good to ​C E L E B R A T E ​at St. Ferdinand School!  Thank 

you for all you do to make SFS worth celebrating!  

 

 


